
Be Responsible – Be Safe 

 

如果您無法讀取該傳單, 請立即通知您的雇主或Sydney Markets Ltd (SML) 员工并要求传譯服务。 

                                                                  

(           (SML .             
Neu quy vi khong doc duoc thong tin nay, xim lam on bao cho nguoi chu hoac van phong Market (cho) de 

duoc nguoi huong dan thong dich thong tin nay cho quy xi. 

 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 
 

Police, RMS & SafeWork Operation 
 

 

On 24 August 2017 NSW Police, Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) and SafeWork NSW 

conducted an operation on the Sydney Market’s site. This year’s operation involved 11 Police 

vehicles, 5 RMS vehicles and 8 SafeWork NSW Inspectors. The purpose of the operation was to 

identify persons using heavy vehicles and forklifts that were in breach of Road and Safety Laws. 

From this operation 105 heavy vehicle drivers and 57 forklift drivers received Random Breath Tests 

and 148 Drug Tests were also conducted.  

 

Breaches identified by Police and RMS are as follows: 
 

  
 

 

Both NSW Police and the RMS have confirmed further operations will be planned in the near future. 
 

All stakeholders are reminded they have a WHS responsibility and obligation which includes workers and 

visitors to the Market.  It is a requirement to have Safe Work Practices in place to meet the legislation and 

applicable laws in order to keep individuals safe. In addition, unsafe practices should be reported to an 

individual’s own employer. 
 

Note:  All unsafe work practices need to be reported to an SML Market Officer or by contacting the 24 hour 

SML contact number 0409 325 232 or the Work Health and Safety Manager, Mr. John Pascucci on 0417 325 

171. 

 

John Pascucci 

WHS Manager 

September 2017 


